Investor

YA

Release

Industrija nafte d.d.

Zagreb, 13 November 2007

Notice of Results

Ina-Industrija Nafte d.d. will announce its third-quarter 2007 financial results on Thursday

15 November 2007.
Following the publication of the Flash Report, a conference call for analysts and investors

will be held on the same day at4.00 pm CET to discuss the results.

For further information, please contact:

INA

Zeljan Simeonov, IR Director +385 1 64 50102

Citigate Dewe Rogerson

Catriona Cockburn, Director +44 (0)20 7638 9571
Sandra Novakov, Associate Director +44 (0)20 7638 9571




